
Triton Facilities Walk 

October 13, 2016 

Attending: Jason Smith, Dr. Brian Repici, Bill Murray, Jay McMullin 

 

1.  Building Interior:  Overall the building was clean.  Classroom door trim, boy’s 

PE railings, and the boy’s locker room in general needs painting.  The floor in the 

boy’s locker room needs to be addressed.  Boys’ soccer locker room needs 

updated lighting.  Diamond cutting of the floor needs to continue. 

2.  Building Exterior:  No parking signs are needed in specific locations in the back 

parking lot.  Areas around the building are in need of power washing. 

3.  Repairs:  There is a door to the football coaches’ room which needs repair.   

4.  Areas Identified as Concerns:  Ceiling tile grid system is very dated.   

5.  Personnel:  It was recommended by Bill Murray to bring our paint crew to help 

with identified painting needs. 

 

 


